

# DPCCE Meeting Note 2023-09-25

[back to](#)

## Date

19 Sep 2023

## Attendees

- [Brett Hyland](#)
- [Etty Feller](#)
- [Kevin Atkinson](#)
- [Erik Bosker](#)
- [Lai Wei](#)
- [Jaco Voorspuij](#)
- [Steven Capell](#)
- [Neil Savery](#)
- [Martin Michelot](#)
- [Jeanne HUANG](#)
- [Peter Carter](#)
- [Ian Watt](#)
- Jeff Ruddle
- Alex Lubbock
- Ilona Kawka

## Goals

- Introduce team and planning for 41st Forum Workshop

## Discussion items

| Time  | Item                            | Who    | Notes                                                                                           |
|-------|---------------------------------|--------|-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------|
| 5min  | DC Welcome                      | KA, EB | Nil                                                                                             |
| 1min  | Apologies                       | BH     | Aleksei, Reinaldo, Kylie, Kevin S, Jens                                                         |
| 10min | Introductions                   | All    | Further textile expertise needed                                                                |
| 20min | Orientation                     | BH     | Some improvements noted for slide deck                                                          |
| 20min | Planning of 41st Forum Workshop | ALL    | Forum speakers list still to be confirmed.<br>Relevance of entity identifiers and CoC discussed |

## Action items

- ☒ Brett Hyland to confirm speaker list, revise orientation deck and circulate after meeting